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JOB BIDS 

 
The following jobs will be posted Tuesday 4/22/2025 at 9 am until Friday 4/25/2025 at 9 am: 

OH - 4617 Welder Sub Assy 2 Req. $36.340 2nd Body

OH - 4618 Industrial Life Truck 3 Req. $36.280 2nd MP&L

OH - 4619 Inspector Final Line Utility 1 Req. $36.755 2nd Garage

OH - 4620 General Utility 1 Req. $36.645 2nd Garage

OH - 4621 Inspector Final Line Utility 2 Req. $36.755 2nd Pre-Delivery

OH - 4622 General Utility 1 Req. $36.645 2nd Trim

OH - 4623 Team Leader 1 Req. $1.50 above 2nd Trim

OH - 4624 General Utility 1 Req. $36.645 3rd MP&L  

 
CONGRATULATIONS to the 2024-2025 Richard T. Gosser Scholarship Winners 

 
One of the winners selected is Aiden Anthony Workman, a senior at Marion L. Steele High School, 

Amherst, OH, who ranked 1 out of a class of 278 students. Anthony Workman, father, is a member of 
UAW Local 2000 and works at OHAP. 

 
UPDATES 

 
Our Benefits Rep - Denise Wedeman can be reached by calling or texting, her cell (440) 305 0607. She 
can also be reached by calling her office (440) 933-1071. Please make sure you leave a message and your 
phone number, so Denise can call you back.  
 
Optional Life Insurance: MetLife has open enrollment from April 14 – May 23. Go online to 
MyBenefits.MetLive.com or call MetLife at 1-833-552-3673 

 
OPEN HOUSE - New Building V801 project: We are planning an open house at the new building on 
Saturday May 3, 2025, 10am– 12pm (times subject to change). This will give you an opportunity to 
receive a guided tour of the new building for those interested. You must sign up with Kristen Schremp 
during these times. 
 

• April 22-23, 2025 Day Shift - Sign up will be located by the main Cafeteria from 8:30 – 11:30 Daily 
 
You can also call (440) 933-1516 and leave a message or email Kristine at kschremp@ford.com. Cutoff 
date is April 25, 2025 

 
We need to know how many people are coming so we can prepare for the guided tour and keep you 
safe. Only OHAP employees can sign up (No family members allowed at this time). Remember this is a 
construction site, make sure you wear the appropriate clothing and bring your safety glasses. 
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